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From: Siobhan 
Sent: 15 January 2023 15:32
To: Planning Policy
Subject: No more Goodmoors

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

We object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, Lymp_10, 
Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable. Instead plans to build a new community in the area north of 
Hill Barton should be accelerated and to find more town centre sites in Exmouth.   
 
We object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth,,local plan which are not 
sustainable.  
Exmouth has grown massively in the last few years and we struggle already with not enough medical 
practices, schools, let alone the amount of cars now in Exmouth. Our waters are already polluted with 
sewage. Ridiculous idea to build more houses in Exmouth.  
 
Regards  
 
Siobhan Trapnell  


